
 
 
 
 

M.N. Spear Memorial Library 
10 Cooleyville Road 

Shutesbury, MA 01072 
259-1213 ~ mnspear.org 

Tuesday, 
February 
17th,  
10 am 

at 
Town Hall 

Mitten Making for Kids! 
Rory Valentine will guide participants  

(ages 9 and up) as they each create one pair of  
up-cycled mittens. We will be using old wool sweaters, fleece, 

thread and buttons to embellish our new  
mittens. We have a selection of sweaters, buttons, etc.,  but feel 

free to bring your own.  
 

Registration Required- 259-1213 
 

Each participant should bring scissors and a measuring tape. 
If you plan to make mittens for someone other than yourself, trace their hands on a piece of paper. 
Not school sponsored. 


